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Order of Worship 
 
 

Greeting 
Bill McFarland 

 
 

Song Leader 
Kerry Cole 

 
 

#404 
#141 

 
 

Prayer 
John Hulett 

 
 

#405 (1, 3, 4) 
#193 

 
 

Message 
Bill McFarland 

 
 

#322 
#328 (1, 2, 3) 

 
The Lord’s Supper 

John Dutton 
 

#121 (1, 2) 
 
 

Announcements/ 
Prayer 

Jon Ewing 
 
 
 

A Prayer for Our Country 

 

Our Father in heaven, 

 We come to your throne in behalf of all people.  These are 
troubled and confusing times.  Choices are being made.  Let your 
mercies be upon our country, and grant us grace for help in the time of 
our need. 

 We pray for all who are in high positions, or who may ever be 
appointed to them.  May they exercise whatever authority you give 
them only in the interest of righteousness and in the pursuit of justice.  
May their service make it harder to do evil and easier to do right. 

 We ask that it may be so for the sake of your people, especially.  
Let conditions be such that your people may lead peaceful and quiet 
lives.  May your people be able to practice godliness and to live with 
dignity.  Help us act as free people, honoring everyone, loving each 
other, and fearing you alone.  Help us to hold on to the word of life, and 
to hold it forth for everyone, at all times. 

We request that it be this way for the sake of all other people, 
too.  We give thanks for our neighbors and fellow-citizens.  We pray 
that the circumstances in our country, and that the presence of your 
people in it, will allow all of them to be saved and to come to the 
knowledge of the truth.  We know that is what you want, and we ask 
that your will may be done. 

We offer you our thanksgiving for being so great and so good.  
We are grateful that you, by your own gracious will, sent your Son in 
our form, and that he has given himself as a ransom for all, and that he 
is our mediator at your right hand. 

It is in his beloved name that we raise our prayer, make these 
requests, and ask you to hear us. 

 Amen.  

—Bill McFarland 



 Justin Hatfield is home and recovering from his appendectomy he had last 

week.   

 Carolyn Young had knee surgery October 6th.  Her surgery went well and she 

is starting physical therapy soon.  

 Ruth Raines  had hip  replacement surgery October 8th and is doing well.    

She went home last Friday and will start home physical therapy soon.  

 Jim Reaves  is at Jordan Creek Rehab but will be going home next Wednesday (Oct 14).   

 Nancy Snider as she deals with health issues.  Nancy’s brother, James Snider, is in Mercy 

with COVID.   

 The Essex’s granddaughter, Victoria Lacy, will be starting chemo again soon.  The family 

requests continued prayers.   Cards of encouragement can be sent to 6915 Glenwood St., 

Overland Park, Kansas, 66204. 

 The Meeks Family and Sue Lewis:   Tom’s sister and brother-in-law are both very sick with the 

virus.  Tiffany’s brother-in-law Clint White is scheduled to have open heart surgery double valve 

replacement the first week of November in Cleveland Ohio.  

 Jim Elliff  dialysis has been postponed one week so his incision can heal more.  He will begin 

home dialysis training on October 19th.   Linda Currier’s brother Joe Burney, is still in the hospital.    David Grimm’s 

mother, Dorothy, is not doing well.  Connie Westerman as she continues to improve.   Gene Lund will not see the 

doctor until November. Truman Coltrane is not doing well.  Gerri Dicken’s friend, Jewell’s 3 year old granddaughter 

Presley who has Acute Bal Leukemia.  Wayne Thompson & family, friends of the Lunas, as he deals with serious 

health problems. Julie Alexander recently  injured her left shoulder.    

 Continued prayers for health concerns: Ron Bower,  Dennis Smith, Marty Long, Frank Cunningham, 

 

 

 

 

We received a large donation of fleece from the family of 

Debbi Ratterree.   

We felt this would be a great opportunity to do a home 

service project since we have not been able to get together, 

You could create fleece items, such as hats, blankets or 

scarves that you could give to a family, friend, baby, 

shelter, nursing home or the homeless.   

On Sundays, you can pick up some of the fleece at the 
desk near the East Entrance or you may call the church 
office to set up a time for picking up the fleece.     

Shut-Ins 

Barbara Barnes 

Ron Bower 

Mary Bratcher 

Don Essex 

Clarence Feeney 

Ola Jean Feeney 

Cecil/Wanda Frost 

Doris Iorg 

Jim/Ruth Reaves 

Doris Tobler 

Nursing Homes 

Ella Mae Findlay 

Ann Freeze 

Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan 

Sandra Pingenot 

Nancy Snider 

Birthdays 
11 Dave Blackburn 

12 Jerry Brummet 

14 Amy Winters 

16 Lisa Stokes 

Celeste Loomis 

Ike Ussery 

18 Randy Cox 

Patrick Springer 

Brenley Keener 

22  Gaitha Downing 

Matt Keener 

23 Aaron Morrison 

24 Audra Bowling 

October Anniversaries 
13 Jeremy/Alison Thurlkill  2 yrs. 

21 Greg/Scheryl Larimore  9 yrs. 

25 Jon/Coyeatte Ewing  34 yrs. 

WEDNESDAY 

EVENING:   

Please join us 

Wednesday at 6:30 

via FB livestream. 

Each Wednesday 

evening we’ll post a 

class for adults titled 

“Wonderful: the 

Mighty Works of 

Jesus.”  

A class for second 

through sixth graders 

by Justin will be 

posted.  The theme is 

“Think” (based on 

Phil. 4:8), and it 

includes ways for 

parents to help. 

THIS WEEK ... 

 The Elders Meeting will be Tuesday, Oct 13, at 6:00 p.m. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will meet on the 15h at 10:30 

am.  Coyeatte Ewing will be teaching from the book, “The 

Begging Place,” by Becky Fowler Blackmon. The lesson 

title is “Esther the Queen” 

 Quilters will meet at 9 am & Card Makers will meet at 9:30. 

Schedule of Sunday 

Services 

 In-Person 

Worship at 10 

a.m. and live on 

our Facebook 

page at 10 a.m.  

Family Bible Time  

Sunday, October 11 

5—7 p.m. at Aaron & 

Stephanie Schwartz’ 

house 


